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Good afternoon RCS families! 

We hope that you all received the June RCS Bulletin last week! There are a few remaining announcements that we would 

like to make as we head into the final few days of school. 

 

HIGH SCHOOL AWARDS 

We will host a COVID-friendly awards event for grade 7-12 students on Tuesday, June 22nd @ 2:00pm. This celebration 

will occur in homeroom classes and be led by cohort teachers. We are excited to celebrate the accomplishments of our 

students this year, and although we are not able to invite parents to the event we know that you are all proud of your 

kids! 

GRADE 12 GRADUATION 

We are very grateful that the current COVID guidelines will allow us to have an outdoors, in-person graduation 

ceremony this year! Graduates are able to invite 4 guests each, but we will record the ceremony so that it can be shared 

with friends and family who are not able to attend. We want to congratulate our graduates on years of hard work at 

RES, RHS, and now RCS! 

HOMEROOM ASSIGNMENTS FOR 2021/2022 

As was the case this year, students will find out which homeroom class they’re in when they arrive at school in the fall. 

Due to the uncertainty surrounding possible COVID guidelines and potential changes in enrolment, we want to make 

sure that we are able to make adjustments as necessary between now and then. Thank you for your patience and 

understanding! 

COVID PLANNING FOR 2021/2022 

We know that everyone will be eagerly following the news throughout the summer to see what school will look like 

when we return in September. There’s no doubt that many of us are hoping for a year that is as “normal” as possible, 

filled with field trips and sports and school-wide activities. We will share information with families starting in August as it 

becomes available. 

 

One last non-COVID-related item that we want to share with everyone. After 21 years of working at Rosthern schools, 

we are saying farewell to Mr. Richard Zwarich. He will be joining the staff at Warman High School in the fall. We wish all 

the best to Mr. Zwarich and want to thank him for everything that he has done to support students during his time in 

Rosthern! 

 

We want to wish everyone a fun, healthy, and happy summer – we can’t wait to see everyone again in the fall! 

Mr. Mitch Luiten & Mrs. Andrea Foster 
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